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Secrets of the Tower
"A cornucopia of our weirdest and most wonderful
archaeological sites and artefacts. They make you feel proud
to be a citizen of these gloriously intriguing isles." Sir Tony
Robinson An Ice Age cannibal’s skull cup, a hoard of AngloSaxon gold, a seventeenth century witch bottle…
anthropologist Mary-Ann Ochota unearths more than 70 of
Britain's most intriguing ancient places and artefacts and
explores the mysteries behind them. Britain is full of ancient
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wonders: not grand like the Egyptian pyramids, but small,
strange places and objects that hint at a deep and enduring
relationship with the mystic. Secret Britain offers an expertly
guided tour of Britain’s most fascinating mysteries:
archaeological sites and artefacts that take us deep into the
lives of the many different peoples who have inhabited the
island over the millennia. Illustrated with beautiful
photographs, the wonders include buried treasure, stone
circles and geoglyphs, outdoor places of worship, caves filled
with medieval carvings, and enigmatic tools to divine the
future. Explore famous sites such as Stonehenge and
Glastonbury, but also discover: The Lindow Man bog body,
showing neatly trimmed hair and manicured fingernails
despite having been killed 2,000 years ago The Uffington
White Horse, a horse-shaped geoglyph maintained by an
unbroken chain of people for 3,000 years A roman baby’s
bronze cockerel, an underworld companion for a two-year-old
who died sometime between AD 100–200 St Leonard’s
Ossuary, home to 1,200 skulls and a vast stack of human
bones made up of around 2,000 people who died from the
1200s to the 1500s The Wenhaston Doom painting, an
extraordinary medieval depiction of the Last Judgement
painted on a chancel arch Explore Britain’s secret history and
discover why these places still resonate today.

Kiss Myself Goodbye
Grounded (adjective): used to describe a person who has a
good understanding of what is really important in life. This
book is your entry into a world that spins slowly and draws its
inspiration from the earth, the ocean, the sun and the sky.
Each turn of the page through projects organized into
chapters for the four seasons will lead to discover a new way
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to practice slow living and weave nature into your everyday
life. Build a garden bed and plant seeds. Watch your
vegetable garden grow, and pluck a tomato or two to make a
salad. Go on a walk in the woods, build a campfire and then
read the moon. Rediscover a childlike joy of nature through
over 20 projects to cook, make or do outside. Grounded is the
ideal way to put down your devices and spend time in natural
surrounds with your friends, your family and, of course,
yourself.

Secret Britain
Secret Britain is an exploration of the fascinating and
beautiful, yet more obscure and less-visited, corners of the
country. Landscapes and heritage sites that receive little
coverage in more conventional guides are revealed here in all
their glory, and there is a diverse range of locations to suit
every mood. Travel from the rugged beaches of Cornwall to
the ancient burial sites of the Orkney Islands, and in between
encounter an enticing mix of wild hills and spectacular
coastlines, ancient castles and stately homes, tiny churches
and magnificent abbeys, wide estuaries and hidden valleys,
and many other little-known gems that add to the breathtaking landscapes and buildings that make up the heritage of
England, Wales and Scotland. Each chapter is accompanied
by a lively commentary by Tom Quinn, a full-color map, and
Chris Coe's beautiful photography, which captures the unique
character of each site. Suggestions for places to stay and
nearby attractions are also included.

Masquerade
The mystical and wondrous ancient stone monuments of
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Great Britain and Ireland are captured via richly colored
photos along with a discussion of why, when, and how they
might have been made, including Stonehenge, Stenness, and
Arbor Low.

Agent Running in the Field
Stonehenge
Two women, centuries apart, bound together by the secrets
of one of the most iconic buildings ever created. Pisa, 1999
Sam Campbell sits by her husband's hospital bed. Far from
home and her children, she must care for Michael who is
recovering from a stroke. A man she loves deeply. A man
who has been unfaithful to her. Alone and in need of
distraction, Sam decides to pick up Michael's research into
the Leaning Tower of Pisa. Immersing herself in the ancient
city, she begins to piece together the mystery behind the
creation of the Tower, and discovers the woman that history
forgot Pisa, 1171 Berta di Bernardo, the wife of a rich
merchant, sits in her chamber, dressing for a dinner party. A
gathering that will change the course of her life and that of a
young master mason, Gerardo, forever. A strong, intelligent
woman, Berta's passion for architecture draws her closer to
Gerardo. As she embarks on a love affair, her maid Aurelia
also becomes spellbound by the same man. Yet for Berta,
her heart's desire is to see the Tower built, and her
determination knows no bounds A richly drawn and absorbing
novel of passion and power, love and redemption that will
captivate fans of Victoria Hislop, Tracy Chevalier and Kate
Furnivall.
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Digging Up Britain: Ten Discoveries, a Million
Years of History
THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER The complete history
of the world, from the beginning of time to the present day,
based on the beliefs and writings of the secret societies.
Jonathan Black examines the end of the world and the
coming of the Antichrist. Or is the Antichrist already here?
How will he make himself known and what will become of the
world when he does? Willl it be the end of Time? Having
studied theology and learnt from initiates of all the great
secret societies of the world, Jonathan Black has learned that
it is possible to reach an altered state of consciousness in
which we can see things about the way the world works that
hidden from our everyday commonsensical consciousness.
This history shows that by using secret techniques, people
such as Leonardo da Vinci, Isaac Newton and George
Washington have worked themselves into this altered state and have been able to access supernatural levels of
intelligence. This book will leave you questioning every
aspect of your life and spotting hidden messages in the very
fabric of society and in life itself. It will open your mind to a
new way of living and leave you questioning everything you
have been taught - and everything you've taught your
children.

Unearthing Churchill's Secret Army
A gripping memoir and revelatory investigation into the history
of the Foundling Hospital and one girl who grew up in its care
- the author's own mother. 'Page-turning and profoundly
moving' VIRGINIA NICHOLSON Growing up in a wealthy
enclave outside San Francisco, Justine Cowan's life seems
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idyllic. But her mother's unpredictable temper drives Justine
from home the moment she is old enough to escape. It is only
after her mother dies that she finds herself pulling at the
threads of a story half-told - her mother's upbringing in
London's Foundling Hospital. Haunted by this secret history,
Justine travels across the sea and deep into the past to
discover the girl her mother once was. Here, with the
vividness of a true storyteller, she pieces together her
mother's childhood alongside the history of the Foundling
Hospital: from its idealistic beginnings in the eighteenth
century, how it influenced some of England's greatest
creative minds - from Handel to Dickens, its shocking
approach to childcare and how it survived the Blitz only to
close after the Second World War. This was the environment
that shaped a young girl then known as Dorothy Soames,
who was left behind by a mother forced by stigma and shame
to give up her child; who withstood years of physical and
emotional abuse, dreaming of escape as German bombers
circled the skies, unaware all along that her own mother was
fighting to get her back. 'A gripping true story' Christina Baker
Kline, bestselling author of ORPHAN TRAIN 'Breathtaking'
Adrienne Brodeur, bestselling author of WILD GAME

The Secret History of the World
The updated edition of Secret Affairs covers the momentous
events of the past year in the Middle East. It reveals the
unreported attempts by Britain to cultivate relations with the
Muslim Brotherhood in Egypt after the fall of Mubarak, the
military intervention on the side of Libyan rebel forces which
include pro-al-Qaeda elements, and the ongoing reliance on
the region's ultimate fundamentalist state, Saudi Arabia, to
safeguard its interest in the Middle East. In this groundPage 6/27
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breaking book, Mark Curtis reveals the covert history of
British collusion with radical Islamic and terrorist groups.
Secret Affairs shows how governments since the 1940s have
connived with militant forces to control oil resources and
overthrow governments. The story of how Britain has helped
nurture the rise of global terrorism has never been told.

Walking the Great North Line
Robert Twigger, poet and travel author, was in search of a
new way up England when he stumbled across the Great
North Line. From Christchurch on the South Coast to Old
Sarum to Stonehenge, to Avebury, to Notgrove barrow, to
Meon Hill in the midlands, to Thor's Cave, to Arbor Low stone
circle, to Mam Tor, to Ilkley in Yorkshire and its three stone
circles and the Swastika Stone, to several forts and camps in
Northumberland to Lindisfarne (plus about thirty more sites en
route). A single dead straight line following 1 degree 50 West
up Britain. No other north-south straight line goes through so
many ancient sites of such significance. Was it just a
suggestive coincidence or were they built intentionally?
Twigger walks the line, which takes him through Birmingham,
Halifax and Consett as well as Salisbury Plain, the Peak
district, and the Yorkshire moors. With a planning schedule
that focused more on reading about shamanism and beat
poetry than hardening his feet up, he sets off ever hopeful.
He wild-camps along the way, living like a homeless bum,
with a heart that starts stifled but ends up soaring with the
beauty of life. He sleeps in a prehistoric cave, falls into a river,
crosses a 'suicide viaduct' and gets told off by a farmer's wife
for trespassing; but in this simple life he finds woven gold. He
walks with others and he walks alone, ever alert to the
incongruities of the edgelands he is journeying through.
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Hidden Histories: A Spotter's Guide to the British
Landscape
The Special Operations Executive was one of the most
secretive organizations of the Second World War, its activities
cloaked in mystery and intrigue. The fate, therefore, of many
of its agents was not revealed to the general public other than
the bare details carved with pride upon the headstones and
memorials of those courageous individuals.Then in 2003, the
first batch of SOE personal files was released by the National
Archive. Over the course of the following years more and
more files were made available. Now, at last, it is possible to
tell the stories of all those agents that died in action.These
are stories of bravery and betrayal, incompetence and
misfortune, of brutal torture and ultimately death. Some died
when their parachutes failed to open, others swallowed their
cyanide capsules rather than fall into the hands of the
Gestapo, many died in combat with the enemy, most though
were executed, by hanging, by shooting and even by lethal
injection.The bodies of many of the lost agents were never
found, destroyed in the crematoria of such places as
Buckenwald, Mauthausen and Natzweiler, others were buried
where they fell. All of them should be remembered as having
undertaken missions behind enemy lines in the knowledge
that they might never return.

London's Lost Rivers
A world on the brink of catastrophe. A two-thousand-year-old
mystery. A lost gospel. A young man flees the drudgery of
shopkeeping in Tsarist Russia to make a new life among the
bohemians and revolutionaries of nineteenth-century Paris.
Beginning a treacherous journey through a world of spies and
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double-cross, propaganda, lost love, and anti-Semitism, he
enters a modern world where lies have the power of truth.
Based on real events, The Secret Books is at once a pageturning adventure and an examination of the stories that
humans are willing to kill and to die for.

The Making of the British Landscape
In a wondrous world of riddles and hidden treasure, bumbling
Jack Hare is on a race against time to deliver a message of
love from the Moon to the Sun. Far, far away in a world just
like ours, a mother cheers her son Joe with the tale of Jack
Hare's adventure. But when Jack's mission goes topsy-turvy,
Joe and his mum must come to the rescue, and the line
between the two worlds becomes blurred forever. Bringing to
life Kit Williams' iconic picture book, Masquerade stars a
talking fish, a tone-deaf barbershop quartet, a gassy pig, a
precious jewel and a few mere mortals. It's a magical
adventure that is, at its heart, about the love between a
parent and a child.

Electric Eden
Secret Wartime Britain
THE ILLUSTRATED HISTORY OF THE COUNTRYSIDE tells
the many-layered story of the British landscape. Oliver
Rackham shows, with passion and humour, how to read our
surroundings; the past - even the medieval past - lives around
us. Adapted from his classic work THE HISTORY OF THE
COUNTRYSIDE this illustrated edition combines Dr
Rackham's wisdom and eloquence with the finest landscape
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photography, vividly exposing the splendour and secrets of
our countryside. At the heart of the book are eight of the
author's walks within areas of natural beauty; Dr Rackham
proves an engaging and informative guide to some of Britain's
best loved places, as well as offering practical advice on
landscape detection techniques. With over 100 colour
illustrations THE ILLUSTRATED HISTORY OF THE
COUNTRYSIDE contains a wealth of knowledge invaluable to
our appreciation of our greatest asset - our natural heritage.

Prehistoric Britain
For hundreds of thousands of years our ancestors have
walked these isles burying, dropping and throwing away their
belongings, and now these treaures lie waiting for us, keeping
their secrets until we uncover them once more. Every year,
hundreds of vaulable artefacts are discovered by ordinary
members of the British public. Here in Britain's Secret
Treasures, which accompanies the ITV series, the British
Museum chooses eighty of the most fascinating finds ever
reported and Mary-Ann Ochota shares with us the moving
histories that bring each piece to life. There is also a detailed
chapter showing you how you can get involved in
archaeology too. From hoards of Roman gold and Bronze
Age drinking vessels to tiny Viking spindle whorls and
weapons from dozens of wars, all manner of treausres are
described here. Some help prove that our ancestors were
alive over half a million years ago, some saw their modernday finders receive a generous reward, all provide an insight
into the wodnerful, dynamic, colourful history of our nation.

Along Prehistoric Lines
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"tells the story of the Mysteries [e.g. Mystery religions]--their
rise, fall and eventual rebirth in the New World, where
rhythms and melodies from the West African and the Celtic
diasporas collided with the sound of popular music
forever."--P. 4 of cover.

Standing with Stones
An account of the prehistory and archaeology of the Orkney
archipelago - a fusion of archaeological, historical and
topographic writing.

The Shortest History of England
In this beautifully illustrated book, anthropologist and
broadcaster Mary-Ann Ochota unearths more than fifty of
Britains most intriguing ancient places and artefacts and
explores the mysteries behind them.

Secret Britain
In this book, archaeologist Julian Richards sets out to tell
Stonehenge's fascinating story up to the present
archaeological moment. Starting with a clear explanation of
the structures of earth and stone that the monument is
composed of, Richards then charts the ways that Stonehenge
has been viewed, explored, and explained since medieval
times, from its role in the folklore of giants, wizards, and
druids, to its use for lavish burials of the elite and their gold,
to its importance in the birth of modern archaeology.

The Story of the British Isles in 100 Places
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New York Times Bestseller National Bestseller A new novel
from the #1 New York Times bestselling author John le Carré
Set in London in 2018, Agent Running in the Field follows a
twenty-six year old solitary figure who, in a desperate attempt
to resist the new political turbulence swirling around him,
makes connections that will take him down a very dangerous
path. In his plot and characterization le Carré is as thrilling as
ever and in the way he writes about our times he proves
himself, once again, to be the greatest chronicler of our age.

The Staffordshire Hoard
Nicholas Crane's new book brilliantly describes the evolution
of Britain's countryside and cities. It is part journey, part
history, and it concludes with awkward questions about the
future of Britain's landscapes. Nick Crane's story begins with
the melting tongues of glaciers and the emergence of a
gigantic game-park tentatively being explored by a vanguard
of Mesolithic adventurers who have taken the long, northward
hike across the land bridge from the continent. The Iron Age
develops into a pre-Roman 'Golden Era' and Crane looks at
what the Romans did (and didn't) contribute to the British
landscape. Major landscape 'events' (Black Death,
enclosures, urbanisation, recreation, etc.) are fully described
and explored, and he weaves in the role played by geology in
shaping our cities, industry and recreation, the effect of
climate (and the Gulf Stream), and of global economics (the
Lancashire valleys were formed by overseas markets). The
co-presenter of BBC's COAST also covers the extraordinary
benefits bestowed by a 6,000-mile coastline. The 12,000-year
story of the British landscape culminates in the twenty-first
century, which is set to be one of the most extreme centuries
of change since the Ice Age.
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The Stone of Heaven
In the internationally acclaimed Shortest History of Germany,
James Hawes showed that the whole sweep of a national
story can be captured in a short book packed with maps and
graphics, throwing striking new light on the present day. Now
he does the same for his own country. From the Roman
invasion through the Britons, Anglo-Saxons and Danes, via
the Norman Conquest, the Anglo-French Empire and the
Reformation, through the Civil War, Empire and the wars of
the twentieth century, and up to the question-filled present,
England emerges in a strange, new light. The world's most
successful colonial culture is often seen as a uniquely stable
Island Kingdom. A gallop through its story shows that it is, in
fact, a place shot through with ancient fault lines, locked into
European history and overlaid for the past thousand years
with that most English of factors, a class system like nowhere
else on Earth. With the Empire gone, Brexit looming and the
break-up of the United Kingdom itself a real possibility, there's
never been a time like this to understand the real history of
England.

Secret Affairs
Electric Eden documents one of the great untold stories of
British music over the past century. While ostensibly
purporting to be a history of that much derided (though
currently fashionable) four-letter word, 'folk', Electric Eden will
be a magnificent survey of the visionary, topographic and
esoteric impulses that have driven the margins of British
visionary folk music from Vaughan Williams and Holst to The
Incredible String Band, Nick Drake, John Martyn and Aphex
Twin. For the first time the full story of the extraordinary
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period of folk rock from the mid 1960s to the mid 1970s will
be told in a book with the breadth of a social history touching
on sonic worship, pagan architecture, land art, ley lines and
ther outer fringes of the avant garde. Electric Eden identifies
a particularly English wellspring of imagery and imagination,
an undercurrent that has fed into the creative and organic
strand of Britain's music over the past century. From
Edwardian composers assimilations of folk song and
visionary poetry, via folk rock of the 60s and 70s, the story is
brought up to date by placing these earlier movements in a
continuum that links through significant figures in 21st century
pastoral electronica.

Stargate Conspiracy
Britain has been inhabited by humans for over half a million
years, during which time there were a great many changes in
lifestyles and in the surrounding landscape. This book, now in
its second edition, examines the development of human
societies in Britain from earliest times to the Roman conquest
of AD 43, as revealed by archaeological evidence. Special
attention is given to six themes which are traced through
prehistory: subsistence, technology, ritual, trade, society, and
population. Prehistoric Britain begins by introducing the
background to prehistoric studies in Britain, presenting it in
terms of the development of interest in the subject and the
changes wrought by new techniques such as radiocarbon
dating, and new theories, such as the emphasis on social
archaeology. The central sections trace the development of
society from the hunter-gatherer groups of the last Ice Age,
through the adoption of farming, the introduction of
metalworking, and on to the rise of highly organized societies
living on the fringes of the mighty Roman Empire in the 1st
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century AD. Throughout, emphasis is given to documenting
and explaining changes within these prehistoric communities,
and to exploring the regional variations found in Britain. In this
way the wealth of evidence that can be seen in the
countryside and in our museums is placed firmly in its proper
context. It concludes with a review of the effects of prehistoric
communities on life today. With over 120 illustrations, this is a
unique review of Britain's ancient past as revealed by modern
archaeology. The revisions and updates to Prehistoric Britain
ensure that this will continue to be the most comprehensive
and authoritative account of British prehistory for those
students and interested readers studying the subject.

Secret Nation
"Everyone should have two copies - one for the car and one
for the house to plan journeys. . . a reminder to think more
about the places you pass and less about your route,
because every British journey is through rich history."
(Edward Stourton) From much-loved historian Neil Oliver,
comes this beautifully written, kaleidoscopic history of a place
with a story like no other. The British Isles, this archipelago of
islands, is to Neil Oliver the best place in the world. From
north to south, east to west it cradles astonishing beauty. The
human story here is a million years old, and counting. But the
tolerant, easygoing peace we enjoy has been hard won. We
have made and known the best and worst of times. We have
been hero and villain and all else in between, and we have
learned some lessons. The Story of the British Isles in 100
Places is Neil's very personal account of what makes these
islands so special, told through the places that have
witnessed the unfolding of our history. Beginning with
footprints made in the sand by humankind's earliest
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ancestors, he takes us via Romans and Vikings, the flowering
of religion, through civil war, industrial revolution and two
world wars. From windswept headlands to battlefields,
ancient trees to magnificent cathedrals, each of his
destinations is a place where, somehow, the spirit of the past
seems to linger.

The Illustrated History of the Countryside
Recent exciting discoveries by independent researchers have
dramatically challenged our understanding of ancient Egypt,
raising profound questions about our past. STARGATE
CONSPIRACY exposes the most insidious & dangerous plan
of our times. It involves intelligence agencies, politicians,
bestselling writers, scientists & industrialists. The authors
believe that this conspiracy, centred upon the eternal
mysteries of ancient Egypt, targets & threatens us all. Tracing
the identity of the groups involved, Lynn Picknett & Clive
Prince argue that at the heart of this strange plan is the belief
that the ancient Egyptian gods were-and are-real
extraterrestrials, about to return through the 'stargate'
between our world & theirs. They suggest that the US-funded
excavations on the Giza plateau - officially denied, but for
which the authors produce documented evidence - now
appear to be the result of directives allegedly received
through communication with beings of higher intelligence,
who are instructing the conspirators to lay the foundations for
great global changes. Provocative & stimulating, STARGATE
CONSPIRACY is a book of and for the new millennium.

Hidden Britain
For the times when you’re driving past a lumpy, bumpy field
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and you wonder what made the lumps and bumps; for when
you’re walking between two lines of grand trees, wondering
when and why they were planted; for when you see a brown
heritage sign pointing to a ‘tumulus’ but you don’t know
what to look for… Entertaining and factually rigorous, Hidden
Histories will help you decipher the story of our landscape
through the features you can see around you. This Spotter’s
Guide arms the amateur explorer with the crucial information
needed to ‘read’ the landscape and spot the human
activities that have shaped our green and pleasant land.
Photographs and diagrams point out specific details and
typical examples to help the curious Spotter ‘get their eye in’
and understand what they’re looking at, or looking for.
Specially commissioned illustrations bring to life the
processes that shaped the landscape - from medieval
ploughing to Roman road building - and stand-alone capsules
explore interesting aspects of history such as the Highland
Clearances or the coming of Christianity. This unique guide
uncovers the hidden stories behind the country's landscape,
making it the perfect companion for an exploration of our
green and pleasant land.

My Life as a Replica
During the Second World War, thousands of sites across
Britain were requisitioned to support the war efforts.
Additionally countless others were built from scratch
regardless of cost. Often the purpose of these locations was
concealed even from those living close by.The author of
Secret Wartime Britain has compiled a fascinating collection
of examples that still exist today, albeit often in different
usage. They include underground factories, storage sites and
headquarters; spy and communication centres; interrogation
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and POW camps; dummy sites; research facilities such as
sinister Porton Down; treasure stores in stately homes and
even royal retreats in the event of invasion such as
Madresfield Court.Where were these sites and why were they
needed? How successfully were they kept secret? What has
happened to them since? Were they returned to their
owners? Answers to these and other questions make Secret
Wartime Britain a riveting and revealing read.

The Ness of Brodgar
The Staffordshire Hoard: An Anglo-Saxon Treasure tells the
story of the Staffordshire Hoard's discovery and acquisition,
and the six-year research project that pieced its fragments
back together, identified its objects and explored their
manufacture. Key chapters discuss the decoration and
meaning of the Hoard's intricate ornament, the techniques of
Anglo-Saxon craftsmen, the religious and historical
background, and hoarding practice in Britain and Europe, to
place this most exceptional find in context. Finally, the text
explores the impact that the find has had locally, nationally
and internationally in the twenty-first century.

Historic Landscapes and Mental Well-being
An award-winning archaeologist and journalist chronicles
England’s history—as told through the country’s recent
archaeological discoveries. Digging Up Britain traces the
history of Britain through key discoveries and excavations.
With British archaeologist Mike Pitts as a guide, this book
covers the most exciting excavations of the past ten years,
gathers firsthand stories from the people who dug up the
remains, and follows the latest revelations as one twist leads
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to another. Britain, a historically crowded place, has been the
site of an unprecedented number of discoveries—almost
everywhere the ground is broken, archaeologists find
evidence that people have been there before. These
discoveries illuminate Britain’s ever-shifting history that we
now know includes an increasingly diverse array of cultures
and customs. Each chapter of the book tells the story of a
single excavation or discovery. Some are major digs,
conducted by large teams over years, and others are chance
finds, leading to revelations out of proportion to the scale of
the original project. Every chapter holds extraordinary tales of
planning, teamwork, luck, and cutting-edge archaeological
science that produces surprising insights into how people
lived a thousand to a million years ago.

Britain's Secret Treasures
In 1970 a concrete replica of the St John’s Cross arrived in
Iona sitting incongruously on the deck of a puffer delivering
the island’s annual supply of coal. What is the story behind
this intriguing replica? How does it relate to the world’s first
ringed ‘Celtic cross’, an artistic and technical masterpiece,
which has been at the heart of the Iona experience since the
eighth century? What does it tell us about the authenticity and
value of replicas? In this fascinating book, Foster and Jones
draw on extensive interdisciplinary research to reveal the
composite biography of the St John’s Cross, its concrete
replica, and its many other scale copies. They show that
replicas can acquire rich forms of authenticity and value,
informed by social relations, craft practices, creativity, place
and materiality. Thus, the book challenges traditional
precepts that seek authenticity in qualities intrinsic to original
historic objects. Replicas are shown to be important objects in
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their own right, with their own creative, human histories —
biographies that people can connect with. The story of the St
John’s Cross celebrates how replicas can ‘work’ for us if we
let them, particularly if clues are available about their makers’
passion, creativity and craft.

The Secret History of Rock 'n' Roll
An excavation in 2010-12 on the site of the former Ministry of
Defence (MoD) Headquarters in Durrington, Wiltshire,
revealed evidence spanning the post-glacial to the postmedieval periods. It lies immediately north-east of the
Stonehenge part of the Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated
Sites World Heritage Site. The significant discoveries made
during the excavation include a relatively deeply buried Late
Glacial Allerod soil, and a zone of Late Neolithic activity
centred on a number of natural solution hollows, posthole
alignments and pit groups. The Late Iron Age defences,
probably constructed in the immediate pre-Conquest period
and decommissioned soon after, influenced the layout of
early Romano-British fields and settlement activity. This
report describes the site, and places it in its local context.
Reports on the finds, dating and environmental remains are
also presented.

Mysterious Britain
The answer to the question: "I wonder where that leads?" The
mystery and romance of secret chambers surpasses even the
haunted house. Secret Chambers explores gloomy priest
holes, secret passageways, concealed doors, and lost vaults
in castles, manors, inns, and churches. This extraordinary
book is a treasure chest of antiquities, gripping true stories,
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romantic legends, and little-known curiosities. There is
tangible, exciting history here as well as intrigue, murder, and
mystery in abundance. Thoroughly researched and with more
than 200 entries, this beautifully illustrated and highly
readable book takes readers on a guided tour of a longneglected subject. History enthusiasts, incurable romantics,
and the plain curious apply within.

Secret Britain
It has long been assumed that no Armenian presence
remained in eastern Turkey after the 1915 massacres. As a
result of what has come to be called the Armenian Genocide,
those who survived in Anatolia were assimilated as Muslims,
with most losing all traces of their Christian identity. In fact,
some did survive and together with their children managed
during the last century to conceal their origins. Many of these
survivors were orphans, adopted by Turks, only discovering
their `true' identity late into their adult lives. Outwardly, they
are Turks or Kurds and while some are practising Muslims,
others continue to uphold Christian and Armenian traditions
behind closed doors. In recent years, a growing number of
`secret Armenians' have begun to emerge from the shadows.
Spurred by the bold voices of journalists like Hrant Dink, the
Armenian newspaper editor murdered in Istanbul in 2007, the
pull towards freedom of speech and soul-searching are taking
hold across the region. Avedis Hadjian has travelled to the
towns and villages once densely populated by Armenians,
recording stories of survival and discovery from those who
remain in a region that is deemed unsafe for the people who
once lived there. This book takes the reader to the heart of
these hidden communities for the first time, unearthing their
unique heritage and identity. Revealing the lives of a peoples
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that have been trapped in a history of denial for more than a
century, Secret Nation is essential reading for anyone with an
interest in the aftermath of the Armenian Genocide in the very
places where the events occurred.

The Old Stones
"A wonderful guide to the many megaliths of Britain's
Neolithic and Bronze Age." --Mike Parker Pearson, Professor
of British Later Prehistory at UCL This is the most
comprehensive and thought-provoking field guide ever
published to the iconic standing stones and prehistoric places
of Britain and Ireland. The ultimate insiders' guide, it gives
unparalleled insight into where to find prehistoric sites and
how to understand them, by drawing on the knowledge,
expertise and passion of the archaeologists, theorists,
photographers and stones aficionados who contribute to the
world's biggest megalithic website - the Megalithic Portal.
Including over 30 maps and site plans and hundreds of colour
photographs, it also contains scores of articles by a wide
range of contributors, from archaeologists and
archaeoastronomers to dowsers and geomancers, that will
change the way you see these amazing survivals from our
distant past. Locate over 1,000 of Britain and Ireland's most
atmospheric prehistoric places, from recently discovered
moorland circles to standing stones hidden in housing
estates. Discover which sites could align with celestial bodies
or horizon landmarks. Explore acoustic, colour and shadow
theory to get inside the minds of the Neolithic and Bronze
Age people who created these extraordinary places. Find out
which sites have the most spectacular views, which are the
best for getting away from it all and which have been
immortalized in music. And don't forget to visit the Megalithic
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Portal website and get involved by posting your discoveries
online. Contributors include: Vicki Cummings | Robert Hensey
| Joshua Pollard | Kenneth Brophy | Anne Teather | Barney
Harris | John Barnatt | Adam Welfare | Kirsty Millican |
Terence Meaden | Gail Higginbottom | Liz Henty | Sandy
Gerrard | Ian McNeil Cooke | Penelope Foreman and many
others All royalties from this book go to support the running of
the Megalithic Portal: www.megalithic.com

Orcadia
'Grimly funny and superbly written, with a twist on every page'
– Hilary Mantel 'Delightfully compulsive and unforgettably
original' – Hadley Freeman Shortlisted for the Duff Cooper
Prize 2021 Aunt Munca never told the truth about anything.
Calling herself after the mouse in a Beatrix Potter story, she
was already a figure of mystery during the childhood of her
nephew Ferdinand Mount. Half a century later, a series of
startling revelations sets him off on a tortuous quest to find
out who this extraordinary millionairess really was. What he
discovers is shocking and irretrievably sad, involving multiple
deceptions, false identities and abandonments. The story
leads us from the back streets of Sheffield at the end of the
Victorian age to the highest echelons of English society
between the wars. Kiss Myself Goodbye is both an
enchanting personal memoir like the author's bestselling Cold
Cream, and a voyage into a vanished moral world. An
unconventional tale of British social history told backwards, its
cryptic and unforgettable protagonist Munca joins the ranks of
memorable aunts in literature, from Dickens' Betsy Trotwood
to Graham Greene's Aunt Augusta.

The Secret Books
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A compelling and richly textured journey to Burma into the
heart of Imperial Green Jade, the rare and stunning stone
more precious than diamonds, interconnects the modern
story of the miners of jadeite who are dying of AIDS because
they are being paid in the form of heroin with the mythology
and secret history of this unusual jewel that goes back to the
Burmese court. Reprint. 25,000 first printing.

Grounded: Slow, Grow, Make, Do
From the sources of the Fleet in Hampstead's ponds to the
mouth of the Effra in Vauxhall, via the meander of the
Westbourne through 'Knight's Bridge' and the Tyburn's curve
along Marylebone Lane, London's Lost Rivers unearths the
hidden waterways that flow beneath the streets of the capital.
Paul Talling investigates how these rivers shaped the city forming borough boundaries and transport networks,
fashionable spas and stagnant slums - and how they all
eventually gave way to railways, roads and sewers. Armed
with his camera, he traces their routes and reveals their often
overlooked remains: riverside pubs on the Old Kent Road,
healing wells in King's Cross, 'stink pipes' in Hammersmith
and gurgling gutters on streets across the city. Packed with
maps and over 100 colour photographs, London's Lost Rivers
uncovers the watery history of the city's most famous sights,
bringing to life the very different London that lies beneath our
feet.

The Secret Life of Dorothy Soames
Using archaeological sites and historic landscapes to promote
mental well-being represents one of the most significant
advances in archaeological resource management for many
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years. Prompted by the Human Henge project
(Stonehenge/Avebury World Heritage Site), this volume
provides an overview of work going on across Britain and the
near Continent.
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